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Privacy Notice 

1 - What do we need from you? 

Fep Usinagem is a Data Controller of the personal data you (data subject) provide to us. We collect the 

following types of personal data from you: 

Name 

Email 

Phone number 

Contact message 

2 - Why do we need this data? 

We need your personal data to provide the following services: Contacting the Data Subject through the 

Contact Form on the website. It is the channel for clients to get in touch with the company, and we 

require the data for an improved experience for the data subject. 

3 - What do we do with your data? 

Your personal data is processed internally only, specifically to respond to your request made through 

the contact form on our website. Hosting and storage of your data occur on the Fep Usinagem website, 

which is located in Brazil. No third-party vendors have access to your data unless specifically required by 

law. 

4 - How long do we keep your personal data? 

Your personal data is retained for 5 years, following our Data Retention Policy. After this period, your 

personal data will be irreversibly deleted. Any personal data for marketing notifications and service 

updates will be retained by us until you notify us to delete your data. 

5 - What are your rights? 

If you believe that any personal data we hold about you is incorrect or incomplete, you have the right to 

confirm the current situation, correct it, or have it deleted. If you wish to exercise these rights or seek 

clarification on how we handle your personal data, please contact our sales department via email at 

comercial@fepextrusao.com.br, and we will get in touch with you. If you believe your personal data has 

not been processed by us in accordance with the law, you can contact the ANPD (National Data 

Protection Authority) by filing a complaint on the website https://www.gov.br/anpd/pt-br. 

"We at Fep Usinagem take the correct handling of your contact data seriously." 
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